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TSRA CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER APPOINTED

The Minister for Indigenous Affairs, Senator the Honourable Nigel Scullion, has announced the
reappointment of Wayne See Kee as the Torres Strait Regional Authority’s (TSRA) Chief Executive
Officer (CEO).

The role of the CEO is to head the administrative arm of the TSRA and work closely with its
Chairperson and Board Members.

The TSRA Chairman, Mr Joseph Elu, said he welcomed the reappointment of Mr See Kee and looked
forward to working with him and TSRA Board Members to build on the good work already
accomplished.

“This is Mr See Kee’s third term as CEO of the TSRA and his appointment is testament to his
leadership and the outcomes he has achieved on behalf of the organisation,” Mr Elu said.

“His corporate knowledge of the TSRA over the past seven years is also a very valuable asset we have
retained and will help in ensuring we work towards the strategies set by the Board.

“In his role as CEO Mr See Kee will lead and manage the TSRA administration on a day-to-day basis, a
workforce of 149 staff of whom 71 per cent are Indigenous.”

Mr See Kee said he was honoured to accept the offer of a third term as CEO.

“We have a great team of dedicated staff and elected members and I feel very privileged that I have
been given the opportunity to work with such a good team of people again,” Mr See Kee said.

The TSRA works towards the delivery of outcomes across the region through eight programme areas,
supported by a Corporate Services Team with functions including finance, HR and information
technology.

ENDS

TSRA Media Contact – Bruce Nelson telephone 0423 403 449


